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August 16, 2024 
 

Burbank, California – An investigation is underway following a telephonic threat of explosives 
on a high school campus.   
 
On August 16, 2024, at about 12:00 p.m., the Burbank Police Communications Center received 
a call from an individual who claimed to have placed explosives on the campus of Providence 
High School, located at 511 South Buena Vista Street. 
 
Burbank Police officers responded to the school and conducted an extensive search of the entire 
campus, finding no evidence of explosives. No injuries were reported and there was minimal 
disruption to classroom instruction.  
 
This incident remains under investigation. Anyone with information is asked to contact the 
Burbank Police Department Investigations Division, at (818) 238-3210. 
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QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS STATEMENT SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO: 
SERGEANT STEPHEN TURNER | 818-238-3240 | STURNER@BURBANKCA.GOV 

24-HOUR: 818-238-3000 

@BURBANKPD 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE: 818-238-3240 

www.BURBANKPD.org 
DETECTIVE BUREAU: 818-238-3210 

FACEBOOK.COM/BURBANKPD  

@burbankpolice CRIME STOPPERS: 800-222-TIPS (8477) | LACRIMESTOPPERS.ORG NIXLE.COM 
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